
SUMMER 2021
SOME MEASURES FOR YOUR SAFETY

Dear Guest, your safety is our priority at Aquafollie. 
You can have fun with your whole family as you always have, but in total safety.

We are waiting for you soon to have fun in safety, Aquafollie Management

First, go to www.aquafollie.it and click on “Buy 
your tickets now” button. Choose the tickets to 
buy and click on “Add to cart”.

The use of the face mask is not mandatory when 
using swimming pools and water attractions, 
nor outdoors where social distancing can be 
maintained. We suggest that you take the face 
mask with you as a precaution. It could be useful 
before and after accessing the park.

Do not go to the park if you have symptoms 
such as fever, cough, breathing difficulties.

When you arrive at the park, keep the safety 
distance of at least one meter from other 
people, unless they are people belonging to 
your family. You will find clear indicators to keep 
the social distance when accessing the park, 
attractions, refreshment points, shop.

Validate your access at the cash desk and 
receive the new 2021 flyer with the map of 
attractions, including the new 2021, and the 
dining options available within the park. This 
way, you can easily reach all the attractions.

Remember to take a shower before entering the 
pools.

Hydroalcoholic solution dispensers are available 
inside the park. Use them frequently to sanitize your 
hands.

When you want to take a break and enjoy one of 
Aquafollie’s goodies, just choose from the three 
available dining points. Place your order, receive 
food and pay comfortably by credit card or debit 
card, in absolute safety and without any risk for 
you and your family.

To enjoy your break, there are shaded tables in 
the park, which guarantee the necessary social 
distance and picnic areas.

The Park’s environments and equipment are 
sanitized frequently.

If the governmental, regional and local 
provisions will change, we will promptly adapt 
our rules and notify our Guests.


